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Barts BLOG – SEPTEMBER 2020

The PAC Inches Forward With First ProAm Production
For the first time in over five months, we have performers onstage at the PAC for rehearsals, and it is… wonderful.

In fact, "It's A Wonderful Life" – a radio drama based on the Frank Capra classic Christmas film.  This COVID compliant performance by eight actors will be performed before a COVID compliant audience just shy of two hundred on Saturday, November 7, as a Gala Fundraiser in partnership with Abound Credit Union and the support of Mark's Feedstore, as well as media partners WQXE and HCECTV.

You may well ask, "What will a COVID compliant performance look and feel like?"

· Well, to start with, the eight actors on stage will be isolated in their own areas ten feet apart from each other. This distance will prohibit them from having any physical interactions with each other but will permit them to perform without wearing masks.

· Audience members will also be distanced. Patrons will be able to purchase tickets in seating groups of up to four that are predetermined to be six feet apart from other patrons.  Even so, as a courtesy, we'll ask all audience members to remain masked throughout the performance for everyone's safety.

· In addition to the mask and social distancing requirements, the PAC will be disinfecting the facility before everyone arrives and after they leave, and sanitizing contact surfaces throughout the event. Before entering the building, all PAC staff, performers, and audience members will have their temperatures taken to ensure that no one with a fever enters the facility.

· A full list of the PAC's COVID compliance measures will soon be available for you to review on our website and will be posted in our lobby to read when you arrive.

We are looking forward to finally have our performers and our audiences sharing the same space again and are confident that those of you who can join us for the PAC's first-ever Gala Fundraiser performance will be in for a once in a wonderful lifetime experience.

Tickets for the PAC's November 7th Gala Fundraiser performance of "It's A Wonderful Life" will go on sale on October 15.  More information about our Gala Fundraiser will be coming soon. To keep up to date with what's happening at the PAC sign up for our eNewsletter "The Monthly Marquee" at https://thepac.net/monthly-marquee/.



This month the PAC Kid Spotlight recognizes T. K. Stone's Alexis Hayes.  Before returning to dance class last month, Alexis continued stretching her performing muscles during COVID through her computer! Learn more about Alexis and all the students we've recognized over the years.
NOW SHOWING – SEPTEMBER 2020

 There are currently no events scheduled at the PAC for September 2020 EXCEPT for weekly "It's A Wonderful Life" rehearsals. September usually begins the PAC's season of events with the annual fall musical but sadly that had to be cancelled. It is comforting to see the stage set for our new November season opener, "It's A Wonderful Life" Radio Drama.

As Hardin County School students and staff return to face to face instruction, the PAC staff is helping monitor student traffic in the hallways between classes and we have made the theatre  available for any other need that may arise to help the district work through the start of school.

As music, drama, choir, and band classes return to instruction, the PAC will be ready to assist them with the planning of concerts and performances whether they be in-person, virtual, or a hybrid of both in addition to offering streaming content to bolster in-class instruction.

COMING SOON - OCTOBER 2020
October at the PAC is usually filled with Central and North Hardin High School drama/choir organization's musicals. It also has been host to Miss Central Kentucky Scholarship Pageants. Central Hardin has cancelled their musical for October and the Pageant will not be taking place at the PAC. North Hardin High School Choir is currently still scheduled to perform the last week of October but plans have not been confirmed. Please stay tuned to the PAC Calendar for updates to events as this situation makes planning very fluid.



IN REVIEW – AUGUST 2020
No events were confirmed for AUGUST 2020 at the PAC due to current COVID 19 restrictions but the PAC staff continued to move forward with planning and preparing for a 2020-21 PAC Season of events as well as the return of school students to in class instruction on the 24th and ...

Director Bart Lovins focused much of his attention on the creation of PAC Re-Opening Guidelines as well as how the PAC staff can help facilitate the reopening of in class instruction at JHHS, the building in which the PAC resides.

Tech Director Aaron Taylor welcomed back school students and worked out details for the production of It's a Wonderful Life schedule and was able to hold the first rehearsal on Wednesday, August 26.

Custodian Ron Hartley was very busy learning COVID 19 disinfecting/sanitizing protocols that will be passed along to the rest of the PAC staff as well as to our user groups and volunteers.

Office Manager Justin Hornback and Secretary Diane Hafer returned to working in the office, helped welcome back school students and began completing the many tasks associated with the return of events to the PAC.

